
Weaver 
Consultants 
Group 

February 11, 2015 

Material Licensing Branch 
U.S. NRC 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite210 
Lisle, Illinois 
60532-4352 

Re: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Material License No. 21-32761-01 Company Name 
Change Request 

This letter is to notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission that the company name 
identified on the current materials license (21-32761-01), Weaver Boos Consultants, has been 
changed to Weaver Consultants Group. This change is name only and that there has been no 
transfer of control as a result of a merger, buyout, etc. 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned for any questions or clarifications. 

Sincerely, 

Weaver Consultants Group, LLC 

Jeffrey A. Blum 
Radiation Safety Officer 

400 Ann St. NW • Suite 201A • Grand Rapids, Ml 49504 • 616.458.8052 • wcgrp.com • Ofrlces NatlomYlde 



Forster, Sara 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Sara, 

Blum, Jeff <jblum@wcgrp.com> 
Wednesday, February 11, 2015 7:52 AM 
Forster, Sara 
Materials License 21-32761-01 Company Name Change 
NRC license name change_021115.pdf 

Please see the attached document regarding the company name change for the materials license indicated 
above. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require more information. 

Thank you, 

Jeff Blum 

Jeff Blum 

Senior Project Manager 

•Weaver Consultants Group 
400 Ann Street N.W. I Suite 201A 

Grand Rapids, Ml 49504 
0: 616-458-8052 IF: 616-458-8056 IM: 616-304-1084 www.wcgrp.com<http://www.wcgrp.com> I 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: The information contained in this email message (including any attachments) may be 
confidential, privileged or both, and is intended exclusively for the addressee(s) intended by the sender. If it 
appears you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete; 
any other use of this email message is prohibited. Thank you. 
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